Purchase Area Walk to Emmaus

Board Meeting Minutes

The PAWTE board met on Tuesday, Aug 19 2014, at Benton FUMC. Present were:

Jeff Alford


Edwina Key

Greg Carlton



Rick Rodriguez

Mike Wyatt

Gail Dyke

Kim Johnson


Mike Looney

It was noted there were not enough members present for a quorum, so no official votes could be taken.
Jeff Alford reported on Walk 119 for Chris Williams. Team meetings are progressing well, no problems that he is aware of. Gail Dyke reported that Walk 120 meetings are going well. There are 2 clergy positions not filled, but Karen Welch and David Atkinson are working on it.
Rick Rodriguez, Mike Wyatt, Kim Johnson, Edwina Key, and Gail Dyke attended the LDE in Nashville. They reported the training included communication ideas, sessions on how the board of directors is to function, and also a session on gatherings. All reported the training was worth the time.

Gail Dyke reported for Dianna Colson on the schedule for gatherings for the upcoming months. Candlelight for the walks will be the gatherings for Sept, October will be at Dexter-Hardin UMC, and November is Clinton. Mike Wyatt is checking with BASIC for a December Christmas gathering date.

The board discussed possible nominees for future board members. These people will be contacted before the next meeting. 
Mike Looney reminded members to review the bylaw revisions started by Joe Neely, and be prepared to discuss at the next meeting

Next meeting will be Monday, September 8, at Benton FUMC.
There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 7:55 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Gail Dyke, Secretary
